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Re: Activity Venues

Dear Guest,

This year, we have noticed that more guests than ever before are

participating  in  the  many activities  and  events  offered  on  board.
The  feedback  received  is  overwhelmingly  positive  and  we  are

grateful for your suggestions when perfections are needed.

As  you  know,  most  of  the  venues  used  for  these  activities  and
events have a dual  function  and,  often times, are  being used  for
another purpose prior to the start of the next event.  However, it
has   been   brought   to   our   attention   that   some   of  our  guests

preoccupy   a   venue   early   in   their   best   intended   enthusiastic
anticipation of the  next event.  Unfortunately, that does  not allow
the  prior  event  to  fully  blossom  to  the  extent  desired.  Going
forward,  we  ask  that  you  please  refrain  from  doing  so  until  the
scheduled start time of the event of your interest.

Thank you for your understanding and observance.

Henk Mensink
Hotel  Director


